
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

Parents Evening 
Letters have gone out in book 
bags re parents evening on 
March the 30th and 31st, confir-
mation slips will be with you 
shortly. 

 

St Peter Post 
Years 3 and 4 have been very 

busy creating and editing St Pe-
ters Post every week.  They are 
very proud and rightly so of be-
ing able to document some of 
the wonderful work all the chil-
dren are doing throughout the 
school. Meet the teacher and 
the culture corner are particular 
favourites! We hope you enjoy 
reading it. 

 

Easter Dance Camp 
Burton Albion Community Trust 

are holding an Easter Dance 
Camp Thursday 9th and 16th 
April, 9.30am –3.15pm at Burton 
Albion Football Club.  It is open 
to children age 5+ at a cost of 
£10 per day.  

To book please visit -
www.officialsoccerschools.co.uk 

For more information please 
contact 
AMY.LEWIS@BURTONALBION.O
RG or call  01283 246207. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Photos 
We hope you all loved your 

school photos.  As we are now a 
cashless office please could you 
place all orders online, If you have 
trouble accessing this please come 
and see us in the school office. 
The photographer will be back in 
school on May 15th to take class 
photos. 

 

Mothers Day Assembly 
We would like to invite Parents/
Carers to celebrate Mothers Day 
in our assembly on Friday 20th 
March at 2.30pm in the School 
Hall. 
 

Easter Service 
The Easter Service will be held at 
St Peters Church 2.15 pm on Fri-
day 3rd April.  Parents are wel-
come to join us, children may be 
taken home straight from the ser-
vice.   
 

Coronavirus 
Please find a letter in book bags 
regarding important information 
on Coronavirus. 
The wellbeing of all our pupils and 
staff is our priority so we would 
appreciate it if you could spare a 
minute to read it Thankyou. 

 
Welcome! 
We would like to welcome our 
new members of staff who have 
joined us. 
 Miss Cotton is  in Early Years 
working closely alongside Miss 
Beynon 
Miss Cole as a TA  who also work-
ing in before and after school club 
and Miss Vickers as our Class 3/4 
teacher. 

 
 I’m absolutely thrilled to be 
appointed as the permanent 
teacher for Year 3 and 4. St. 
Peter’s is one of the loveliest 
schools I’ve ever had the 
pleasure to be a part of. It’s 
so exciting to be joining such 
a dedicated, supportive team 
and working with such de-
lightful children. Thank you 
also to all of the parents who 
made me so welcome last Sep-
tember. I can’t wait to share 
some fabulous ideas for a 
great Summer Term and be-
yond  
 
Miss Vickers. 
 

 
World Book Day 
Its lovely to see all the children 
dressed up and sharing their fa-
vourite books. We hope you enjoy 
seeing them on DOJO. 
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If you have a safeguarding concern about any child you can report it to: First Response by telephoning 0800 1313 126 (Emergency Out 
of Hours on 08456 042886) or via email: first@staffordshire.gov.uk  
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